
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We aim to create an exceptional school that harbours confidence, 
respect and a love of learning and prepares children for the 

challenges and adventures of life. 
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At our last Celebration Assembly the Star Awards went to Amelie, 
Brayden and Alfie in Dinghy Class, Oliver and Sequoia in Skiff Class, 
Jonquil, Sarah-Jane and Louis in Lugger Class and Sennen and Charlotte  
in Schooner Class.  This week the awards go to Ava, Bella and Arlo in 
Dinghy Class, Ted and Ben in Skiff Class, Esme, Daisy and Merryn in 
Lugger Class and Kyla and Reggie in Schooner Class.  Congratulations, 
you are all Mousehole stars! 

I was lovely to see so many children and parents attending our Paul 
Feast Concert on Wednesday evening.  The children did a fantastic job 
of performing and we really appreciate their growing confidence and 
enthusiasm when attending such events. We would also like to thank 
Barbara Santi and Katie Kirk for supporting the event and involving the 
children in their Oral History project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Solomon Browne 
Hall is looking for 
support. The hall is a 
fantastic community 
resource and has been a 
lovely venue for many 
school events. There is a 
meeting being held on 
the 21st October 3-5pm if 
you think you could help 
with ideas and 
fundraising. You could 
also speak to Tamsin 
Harvey at the hall or in 
the playground. 

You may or may not have 
noticed that we have 
started using 
combination Padlocks on 
the playground gates. 
These are used only 
when there are children 
in the playground. They 
are not intended to be a 

high security measure (we do not intend to install high fences or 
remotely operated gates) but they do present a reminder that adults 
should not be letting themselves into the playground when there are 
children using it. We will continue to manage the children’s safety at 
play by having appropriate staff routines in 
place including, carefully considered risk 
assessments, daily checks and vigilance during 
playtimes. Thank you for your cooperation and 
assistance. 



Our Paul Feast Sports event went off with the usual combination of 
smiles, sport and saffron buns. Team Praa Sands were the House 
winners of the day – congratulations. 

  

 

 

Schooner Class have been focusing on Ancient Civilisations this term 
and have covered so many interesting cultures. 


